
AITSL Board Meeting Report: 27 May 2015 

Initial Teacher Education 
The Board discussed progress made in implementing the Government’s 
response to the Teacher Education Ministerial Advisory Group (TEMAG) 
recommendations. 

More information about this work is available here 

The Board reviewed the draft 2015 Initial Teacher Education Data Report. The 
report will be released in the coming weeks. The 2014 Initial Teacher Education 
Data Report can be found here 

School Leadership 
The Board received an update on the work underway on School Leadership: 

• the Preparing future leaders: Effective preparation for aspiring school 
principals report has been distributed widely along with the background 
research papers 

• an evaluative framework is being developed for principal preparation 
programs 

• work is continuing to develop the Interactive Leadership Profiles and 
associated resources 

• trials of the Leadership Profiles in workforce processes have 
commenced. 

AITSL Stakeholder Engagement Survey 
The Board discussed the final report and recommendations of the 2015 AITSL 
Stakeholder Engagement Survey. The Executive Summary, the 
recommendations and AITSL’s response will be available on the AITSL website 
soon. 

 

The next meeting of the AITSL Board will be held on 23 June 2015. 

 

http://www.aitsl.edu.au/teacher-education
http://www.aitsl.edu.au/initial-teacher-education/data-report-2014
http://www.aitsl.edu.au/school-leaders
http://www.aitsl.edu.au/principal-preparation
http://www.aitsl.edu.au/principal-preparation
http://www.aitsl.edu.au/leadership-profiles

